
518487.EN PE 340.448

WRITTEN QUESTION P-4049/03
by Francesco Speroni (NI)
to the Commission

Subject: GM products

Is there any rule requiring establishments serving food to the public to indicate the use of products 
containing GM substances when the latter exceed the threshold laid down by the relevant legislation?

If not, does the Commission consider that legislation imposing such a requirement should be 
introduced in the interests of fair trading and food safety?


